Greg Minikel : ’ o _

From: 4 Karen Dorow

Sent: : ' Wednesday, January 31, 2018 8:.07 AM
To: Dan Koski; Greg Minikel

Cc: Sonja Birr

Subject: FW: Visually Impaired Sign

Would you please add this request to next weeks Pl Committee agenda. Thanks.

From: Stacey Groll

Sent: Friday, January 05, 2018 1:18 PM
To: Karen Dorow; Sandy Ronski; Sue Reilly
Subject: Visually Impaired Sign

Hello,

John Allen lives in the 1400 block of N. 23" Street and is wondering if it's possible to have a Visually Impaired Person (or
whatever the sign says) sign put up in his neighborhood. He has macular degeneration and is nearly blind. Could you
please determine whether this is possible (I don’t have a clue what the requirements are or anything) and follow up with

John via phone at 901-1303? He’s a really nice man —thanks!

Stacey L. Groll

Assistant fo Mayor Justin Nickels

City Hall | 900 Quay S’rree’r | Manitowoc, WI 54220
920.686.6980 | sgroll@manitowoc.org
www.manitowoc.org

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity
identified above. If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in
error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message.
Thank you.
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